
From: FIRB AGRI:EX
To: John Hunter QC (jhunter@litigationchambers.com); "Baker, Wendy"; David Wilson (dwilson@fasken.com)
Cc: "Bill Vanderspek"; "scummings@sunrisefarms.ca"; "mdungate@chicken.ca"
Subject: Chicken Operating Agreement
Date: Monday, June 20, 2016 3:35:25 PM

Dear Sirs,
Having reviewed the objections of both CFC and the Chicken Board, the BCFIRB supervisory panel has
determined that it will accept the PPPABC’s June 9, 2016 further submission. Although it was received
well after the May 11, 2016 deadline the information in the further submission was not available at
that time and is related to the proposed amendments to the Operating Agreement.
In light of the above, the Chicken Farmers of Canada and the BC Chicken Marketing Board have until
June 24, 2016 to provide any substantive submissions in response to the PPPABC further submission.
PPPABC has until June 28, 2016 to provide a final response to any CFC and Chicken Board submission.
There will be no extensions given to this schedule as BCFIRB is committed to issuing its decision in
respect of this matter in June 2016.
BC Farm Industry Review Board
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